ATTENTION
NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, on Tuesday, May 17, 2016, Village of Nassau Water Department will be working in the area of Route 20 & Church Street to repair a water service line. Village residents may experience periods of possible water outage or reduced water flow.  Expected repair time is 5 hours.
Thank you,
Melissa Turner-Bulan
Village Clerk
